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Dear Parents/ Carers,
Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions. This week’s theme was ‘Children who have eaten a healthy balanced diet’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Ella-Mae C
Oliver A
	Evelyn H
Lucas O
	Emilia E-C
Alexander P
	Jak S
Mila S
	Maya S
Alfie W
	Annabelle B
George L

	Year 1
	Riley P
Charlie H-H
	Eric W
Jack L
	Finlay T
Maisie A
	Iia K
Darcie E
	Alice M
Isaac J
	Charlie H
Eva H

	Year 2
	Miya E
Evelyn T
	Ivy S
Gracie-Mae McA
	Poppy P
Caine E
	Harry H
Ellis C
	Theo P
Harvey S
	Ethan F
Eva K

	Year 3
	Gabriel P
Ellie B
	Esmee R
Ellen B
	Stanley O
Florence S
	Zara H
Oliver L
	Jacob J
Janet C
	Freya C
Betsy B

	Year 4
	Eddie R-S
Arun K
	Leighton S
Adrian C
	Rory C
Sami C
	Ella O
Lucy F
	Harry P
Annalise S
	Eliza M
DeeDee F

	Year 5
	Parker L
Evan R
	Georgia-Rose G
Stella G
	Louie F
Ty N
	Connie E
Connor N
	Isabella B
Henry T
	Ty H 
Aiza K

	Year 6
	Rebecca W
Andres B
	Joshua W
Lily M
	Luke I
Savia L
	Emily G
Trisden L
	Megan K
Charlie M
	Jake B
Olivia W

	Walliams
	1005
	Rowling
	985

	Dahl
	1357
	Cowell
	1024


Overall winners are Dahl with 2407 points.
No ear-rings or retainers in school
Please note that children should not wear ear-rings or retainers in school.  Thank you.
Cross Country Competition
Congratulations to all children who took part in last weekend’s Graham Jackett Cross Country Competition. Thank you to all of the children for giving up their time on a cold Saturday morning, and well done for what was a difficult race to run. Thank you also to Mr Copley, Miss Green, Miss Larsen and Mrs Crossland for taking the children to this event.
Year 3 Palace Theatre Trip
On Wednesday 8th March, Year 3 children visited the Palace Theatre, Manchester to watch ‘The Lion King’. The children's behaviour was outstanding throughout the whole day and members of the public also commented on the children’s exceptionally good behaviour! The children thoroughly enjoyed an incredible performance!  Thank you to the parents and governors who helped on the day and to the Friends Association who kindly helped to fund the trip. Thanks to the Year 3 staff for organising the trip.
Year 4 Road Safety
This week the Year 4 children enjoyed some Road Safety training. Thank you to Miss Green, our PSHE coordinator for organising the event.
Rock Steady Live Music Assembly
On Tuesday, Rocksteady Music School came in to deliver an assembly for the whole school. The children learnt about different instruments that make up a rock band including the electric and bass guitar, the drums, the keyboard and the voice. It was a thoroughly enjoyable and exciting assembly and the children enjoyed ‘rocking out’ and singing to many popular songs. Thank you to Jacob from Rocksteady Music School who delivered this assembly! Thanks to Mrs Cooke, our Music Subject Leader, for organising this performance.
Book Fair
This week, all of the children have really enjoyed visiting the Book Fair! We would like to thank Mrs Trickett, our ‘Read Write Inc’ Lead, for organising the Book Fair visit to school.

Please note that any more ‘wish lists’/ orders for books need to be returned by Monday 13th March at the latest.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to process any further orders after Monday. Thank you for your support.
‘Read-a-thon’ - Sponsorship Money
Please be reminded that the school’s ‘Read-a-thon’ ended yesterday. We have been amazed at the brilliant response so far!  If your child has not yet returned their sponsorship money to school, we would be grateful if this could be sent into school as soon as possible next week. We will let you know how much money has been raised as soon as possible. Thank you.

Year 4 Trip
Just a reminder that the Year 4 trip to Chester takes place next week on Tuesday, 14th March.
  
Year 6 Robinwood Trip
Just a reminder that final payments are due for Robinwood before 24th March. Thank you.
Key Stage 1 Coffee Morning

Many thanks to all of the parents and other relatives who supported our KS1 coffee morning today and to those parents who donated cakes.  Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the time to sample some cake and have a chat! Thank you to the Friends Association for organising this event.

Key Stage 2 Coffee Morning
Please complete the School Spider survey before Thursday at 10:00am if you would like to come to the KS2 event next Friday.
Easter Themed Lunch
Easter Lunch takes place on Wednesday 29th March, and bookings via School Spider for all children close on 17th March at 1:00pm. If you haven’t booked a school lunch on the School Spider survey, you will need to provide a packed lunch for your child(ren) on the 29th. Thank you.
St. George’s Day Themed Lunch
St George’s Day Themed Lunch takes place on Friday 21st April. This lunch is open to all pupils, even if they usually have packed lunches, but must be booked on the School Spider survey. The survey closes on 31st March at 1:00pm.
Red Nose Day
Red Nose day is on March 17th March. For a £1.00 donation on SchoolMoney, children can come to school wearing a Red Nose Day-themed t-shirt, or something red, or your own design on a plain, white t-shirt. If it’s your child’s PE day they should still wear PE kit, but this can include something Red Nose-related.
The competition entry is also £1.00, payable as a separate item in SchoolMoney. Paper entry forms for the competition were sent home this week, and closing date for entries is Friday 17th.
School Dinners

Next week (week commencing Monday 13th March) it will be ‘Week 1’ of the school dinner menu. A copy of the menu can be found on the school website. Please remember that your child must keep the same option for a full week, and school dinners should be paid for on SchoolMoney in advance wherever possible.

After/Before-School Clubs
	
	Activity
	Date 
	Collection time
	Collection point

	Class 1
	Multi Skills Club
	Wednesday 15th March
	Collect at 4:15pm
	Classroom door

	Class 2
	Multi Skills Club
	Friday 17th March
	Collect at 4:15pm
	Classroom door

	Year 1
	Sewing Club Group B
	Thursday 16th March 
	Collect at 4:15pm
	Classroom door

	Year 5
	Homework Club
	Monday 13th March 
	Collect at 4:00pm
	Classroom door

	Years 5 and 6
	Football Squad
	Monday 13th March
	Collect at 4:30pm
	Classroom door

	Years 5 and 6
	Netball Squad
	Friday 17th March
	Collect at 4:15pm
	Classroom door

	Year 6
	Zumba
	Thursday 16th March
	Collect at 4:15pm 
	Classroom doors

	Year 6
	Maths Revision Club
	Tuesday 14th March
	Collect at 4:15pm
	Classroom doors


Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher
